
Sacramento Southern Railroad - MOW Update 
May 6, 2013 

 
Hello All, 
 
Tuesday the weed crew Cut the grass from the container at Cliffs down to the trestle that partially 
collapsed so it is easier to access the trestle and cut weeds at our Setzer storage area as the road 
was getting quite overgrown. Mike was away on vacation this week so Heather ran the crew.  
 
Tuesday evening the crew reversed the headblock  on the new switch that we installed last year so 
the switch can finally be put into service.  
 
Thursday was called due to lack of people.  
 
Saturday we installed the switch stand on the newly reversed headblock and adjusted. Our switch for 
the new MOW yard is now in service. We relocated the tamper and scarifier onto our yard track with 
the regulator which was already there so the machines will be out of the way for national train day 
activities this weekend. We also hauled away the derrick car and cleaned up around the turntable, 
moving the wood for the deck and plywood to our new yard.  
 
We will be busy next Saturday doing any number of things so if you can join us come on out! 
 
See you out on the line, 
Alan, Richard and Chris 
 

     
 

      


